
 

 

From: John Dandi >  

Sent: 2025/04/24 11:47 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Neighbours response for COA application no :A-2024-0446 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

To Secretary Treasurer,  

 

I, John Dandi land lord of 19 Chiltern Court Brampton L6T2A1 neighbour of 17 Chiltern court 

Brampton(plan 688,Lot 355, ward 7) has no objection in minor variance adjustment to rear yard 

fence height of 2.59metres. 

 

I permit to post my correspondence on the agenda, Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Regards  

 

John Dandi  

 


